QUANTOCK MEDICAL CENTRE
FRIENDS & FAMILY TEST (FFT) - FEEDBACK SEPTEMBER 2014

Thank you for your feedback to the practice, we had 98 responses in September from 818 booked appointments with a doctor.
We asked how likely you were to recommend our surgery to your friends and family:
· 69 Patients said they were Extremely likely 

· 27 Patients were likely 

· 1 Patient was unlikely 
· 1 Patient was Extremely Unlikely 

Comments received have been really helpful 

Lots of positive comments 
· About receptionists , dispensary staff ,doctors and nurses being very  helpful  friendly, caring and welcoming.

· About ease of booking appointments
· Appreciation of the ‘old style’ doctors surgery.

Areas we can improve on
· “More privacy when speaking to receptionist” (There are notices asking patients to keep back from the counters &  if anyone does need a more private conversation we can accommodate this in another room please do ask)

· “Need for longer appointment slots” If you need to have a longer appointment because you have many things to discuss please just ask the receptionist , however you may need to book your appointment in advance rather than on the day.
· “Dispensary delivery service for house bound  patients” (the practice needs to take in to account the additional costs and organisation of implementing this)

· “Collections of prescriptions on Saturdays would be useful”(we do offer this and are usually open between 8.30am and 10 am on a Saturday)
· “The introduction of online booking of appointments will be helpful”(this will be linked to our system via ‘Patient Access’ website some time in December 2014)
· Could do with some music playing in the waiting room to aid privacy. (We will look into installing a music system and licences)
This information will be shared with our patients through posters, in our newsletters and on our website, and discussed at our Patient Group Meetings bi monthly.

